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GAW
Mrs P Bolland
Laburmnham Cottage Your ref:
28 Agden Park Lane curref:  DGB/LW/MIN2382
Lymm
Cheshire Date: 4 June 1997
WA13 0TS

Dear Mrs Bolland

Environment Act 1995 - Review of Mineral Planning Permissions

Application for determination of new planning conditions - Longstone Edge

| refer to an eariier letter from this Authority dated 25 April 1897 granting an extension of time to
submit the above application and to our telephone conversation on 2 June 1997 in which you sought

a further extension period.

In view of the circumstances, which includes discussions with RMC and Laportes over the
submission, this Authority is prepared to grant a further extension of time of 4 weeks {ie until 7 July
1997) to submit the details (or such other period of time as may be agreed in writing).

Yours sincerely

David Bent
Senior Minerals Planner

Development Control
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